
VIRTUAL LIBRARY BOOK CHECK IN

PARENTS ARE ASKED TO TAKE A PHOTO OF THE BARCODE FOR EACH LIBRARY 

BOOK CHECKED OUT TO A STUDENT. THOSE PHOTOS SHOULD BE SENT BY E-

MAIL TO THE SCHOOL THE SCHOOL MEDIA SPECIALIST BELOW.

LOTUNJA.WRIGHT@CLAYTON.K12.GA.US

PARENTS ARE ASKED TO RETURN LIBRARY BOOKS IN AUGUST (JULY FOR ELITE 

SCHOLARS ACADEMY) TO THE SCHOOL THE STUDENT WILL ATTEND AT THE 

BEGINNING OF THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR. 

THANK YOU AND EMAIL THE ADDRESS ABOVE WITH QUESTIONS.


